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December 18, 2024 

 
 

Please be advised that the Refundables Bin has been relocated behind Bin B & C.  
See photo below. 

 
For safety reasons the Refundable Bin has been moved to this location. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Village Office at         
604-937-4100. 

 
 

  
 
  
 
 
 
Stewart Novak 
Manager, Municipal Services 
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